BOS,

*The Grant opportunity should be discussed in open session on Tuesday.

*A draft of the application should be released to the public ASAP.

*Our community should have the ability to have our comments considered and incorporated during the meeting.

*A standing cannabis committee is necessary.

I align with and support the coalition memo from

Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group

Round Valley Cannabis Cooperative

Mendocino Cannabis Alliance

Hive Mendocino

Anderson Valley Cannabis Association

Mendocino Generations

Mendocino Producers Guild

Thank you,

Marnie Birger